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Notice of Public Hearing

The Village of Swanton is/are considering making application to the State of Vermont for a VCDP Planning 

Grant 2024 under the Vermont Community Development Program. A public hearing will be held at 07:00pm on 

3/10/2025 at 120 First Street, Swanton Village Complex, Swanton, VT to obtain the views of citizens on 

community development, to furnish information concerning the amount of funds available and the range of 

community development activities that may be undertaken under this program, the impact to any historic and 

archaeological resources that may be affected by the proposed project , and to give affected citizens the 

opportunity to examine the proposed statement of projected use of these funds.

The proposal is to apply for $60,000 in CDBG funds which will be used to accomplish the following activities:

compete a Hydro Electric Facility Capital Investment Plan to identify most critical need for efficiency and 

resiliency upgrades and plan for potential capacity increases to meet future electric demand.

Copies of the proposed application are available at Village Municipal Complex and may be viewed during the 

hours of 7:30 am and 4:00pm. Should you require any special accommodations, please contact Dianne Day, 

Village Clerk at 802-868-3397 to ensure appropriate accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired 

please call (TTY) #1-800-253-0191.

Legislative Body for the Village of Swanton

Copy submitted by: Heidi Britch-Valenta

Phone: 802-868-3397

Send tear sheet to: hbvalenta@swanton.net
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